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Senate Bill 66 – State Council on the Arts: Public Corporation 
 

Explanation of Changes – Version D to O 

 
1. Page 7, Line 19: Changed the number of members of the Board of Trustees from 11 to 9. 

 

2. Page 9, Lines 27-29: Adds a new power to the council to allow it to appoint regional 

ambassadors to help further the council’s mission.  This section also states that regional 

ambassadors are not entitled to per diem or travel expense reimbursement. 

 

3. Page 11, Lines 13-21: Requires the council to create a five-year plan to replace at least 50% 

of the average amount of state funding received before July 1, 2017.  The council will submit 

this report to the Legislature by the beginning of the 2018 session. 
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